
For more information and updates on Hillview Neighbourhood and Alley 
Renewal, please visit: edmonton.ca/BuildingHillview

A report on what we heard will be available in Winter 2023.

Surveys
++ An online survey was available from November 7-25, 2022 asking respondents to help us CREATE a Vision 

and Guiding Principles for Hillview’s Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal. We also asked people to REFINE our 
understanding of their lived experience in Hillview by identifying opportunities to improve or enhance the 
neighbourhood.

++ A paper “mini-survey” was offered to students at Hillview School to share their experiences in Hillview and 
identify areas for improvement

Workshops
++ An in-person guided walking tour was held on November 19, 2022. Participants met outside Hillview School 

and walked through the neighbourhood from 1:00-3:00pm , stopping at key locations to share their input about 
issues and opportunities for Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal. 

Over 135 Completed Surveys

Community Conversations
++ Project Team members reached out to 6 community groups to explore community recreation, school drop-off 

experiences, community commercial access, seniors accessibility, etc.

++ Additional emails and phone calls from community members received by the Project Manager will also be 
included with the overall feedback.

17 Participants

Building Great Neighbourhoods organized the following activities to work with Hillview community members to create a 
Vision and Guiding Principles and gather local knowledge for Neighbourhood and Alley Renewal.

Over 8 Conversations
How We Communicated

++ 1  Road sign
++ 20 Yard signs
++ 4,174 Postcards delivered

++ 52 Emails to list subscribers and local stakeholders
++ 750 Unique page views on the the project webpage
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